

May 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Your child has been chosen to represent the school in a **Creative Dance/Cheer Festival**. The event will be at **Alleyn Court School**, on **Thursday 9th May**. We will be leaving school on the mini-bus at 11.45am for a 12.30pm start, returning to school at approximately 3.00pm.

Cheerleading kit will be provided, however, children will need to come to school wearing their PE kit with white socks on the day. They will also need to bring a packed lunch and plenty of drinking water. If your child is entitled to a free school meal and you would like us to provide a packed lunch, please indicate by ticking the box below.

Unfortunately, the organisers of the event have decided this will be a closed event and therefore no spectators are permitted. We will however, video the performance and also get the children to perform the dance for parents at a later date.

Please sign and return the tear off slip below AS.	AP.	
Yours faithfully,		
Mr Felton PE Subject Leader ⊁		
	Dance Festival Thursday 9th May	
I give permission for my child attend the creative dance festival.	in	class to
My child can be photographed/recorded		
Please provide a packed lunch for my child		
Signed		
Contact number in case of emergency		
Please note below any health concerns we should be aware of (asthma etc)		